INFORMATION ON THE SELECTION OF THE CONTRACTOR
NO. AWM/NAW/6/2021/TM of 21.06.2021

On 6 July 2021, Request for Proposals no. AWM/NAW/6/2021/TM was resolved regarding
placement of information about the Medical University of Bialystok in a global search engine
of information about universities under the project entitled "All roads lead to the MUB.
Modern tools for the development of international promotion and the use of IT technology in
building the University's potential" financed by the Polish National Agency for Academic
Exchange under the Welcome to Poland Programme. 2 offers were received from potential

contractors to the e-mail address: tomasz.maliszewski@umb.edu.pl within indicated deadline for
submitting bids, i.e. from 21.06.2021 to 02.07.2021.

The offer submitted by the company: Keystone Academic Solutions AS Rolfsbuktveien 4D, 1364
Fornebu, Oslo, Norway, met all specified evaluation criteria and was selected for the

implementation of the task.

Biatystok, 06.07.2021

Tomasz Maliszewski, PhD
5 —_— | (JV i,
Medical University of Bialystok l mHeadWW

i i ffice
rnational Cooperation . . .
Inte ul. Jana Kilinskiego 1 of the Intermnationat Cooperation Offi

i d
15-089 Bialystok, Polan
phone no. +48 85686 52 21, fax. +48 8574854 16

The project is financed by the
N A\ V POLISH NATIONAL AGENCY Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange
A i under the "Welcome to Poland" Programme.



